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Dear Parents  
 
As you know, our school is one of those that is part of a programme of important school Significant 
Changes being consulted on by BCP Council. A link to the consultation website Proposals is included 
at the end of this letter.  
 
The consultations are public and anyone is welcome to submit views and comments on the proposed 
changes. In addition, there are specific stakeholders whose views and comments are sought. These 
are: 
 
·     Families of all pupils who attend the schools that are the subjects of proposed changes, (Winchelsea 
School, Linwood School, Somerford Primary School) 
 
·     Families of all pupils of Old Town Infant School and Nursery 
 
·     Families of all pupils of Canford Heath Junior School 
 
·     Families of all pupils of Heathlands School 
 
·     The Governing Body for Winchelsea School, Linwood School, Somerford Primary School, Old Town 
Infant School and Nursery, Canford Heath Junior School, Heathlands School. 
 
·     School staff at Winchelsea School, Linwood School, Somerford Primary School, Old Town Infant 
School and Nursery, Canford Heath Junior School, Heathlands School. 
 
·     Head Teachers across the BCP Council area including those of Independent and Non-Maintained 
Special Schools. 
 
·     Head Teachers of Schools outside of the BCP council area at which the LA places children in 
neighbouring authorities. 
 
·     Local Members of Parliament 
 
·     Trade Union representatives 
 
·     Local Children’s Centres 
 
 We would be grateful if you would consider responding to the consultation. The deadline is 11 June 
2010 at 23.59pm for Linwood and Winchelsea school proposals. The deadline is 25 June 2020 at 23.59 
for the Somerford Primary School proposal. 
 
  
 

Somerford Primary School 
Draper Road, Christchurch, Dorset BH23 3AS 

Tel  : 01202 485436 
Email : office@somerford.dorset.sch.uk 

Website : www.somerford.dorset.sch.uk 
Headteacher : Mrs H Frampton 

mailto:office@somerford.dorset.sch.uk
http://www.somerford.dorset.sch.uk/
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Copies of the complete proposals can be found at www.bcpcouncil.gov.uk/haveyoursay or you can 
request a copy by emailing ppp.consultations@bcpcouncil.gov.uk 
  
 
Within five weeks for the Linwood and Winchelsea school proposals, and seven weeks for the 
Somerford Primary proposal, from the date of publication of these proposals, any person may object 
to or make comments on the proposal using the link below: 
 
https://wh1.snapsurveys.com/SURVEY_PREVIEW.asp?k=158806419000 
 
  
or by sending them to BCP School Organisation Team, BCP Council, Town Hall, Bourne Avenue, 
Bournemouth BH2 6DY ppp.consultations@bcpcouncil.gov.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mrs Helen Frampton 
Headteacher  
 


